
Computer Session

The Computer Session on Task 2 took place on Tuesday evening and had the goal to introduce the 
conference participants to the website that has been developed as part of the project and that 
visualizes various analyses regarding the publication practices of women and men in different 
scientific disciplines. The website, which is currently available at http://gender-publication-
gap.f4.htw-berlin.de, was explored by the participants, who provided valuable questions and 
feedback for those involved in creating the website. At the same time, the workshop organizers 
were able to provide explanations and thus to help disseminate the website in the respective 
communities. The session lasted for 2 hours and was of great use for the further imporvement of the
visualizations and the website structure.
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